Jane Burgess (Civil Service Commissioner)- 

The civil service code is the ethical code for civil servants it is owned by
the civil service and forms part of the terms and conditions of employment for
every civil servant. The code sets out the core values of the civil service
honesty, integrity, objectivity and impartiality. First introduced in 1996 it
has been amended a number of times there are versions for the devolved
administration's the diplomatic service and special advisors it describes the
standards of behavior expected from every individual civil servant against
each of the four core values. 

Jan Cameron (Civil Service Commissioner)-

The code is intended to be accessible and easy to
understand rather than legalistic. 

Jane Burgess (Civil Service Commissioner)- 

As the civil service code is about core values, it does not cover wider issues such as; Human Resources matters and management grievances, disagreements about the merits of a particular policy or management decision. Concerns like these must be pursued through the normal grievance procedures within the department. The independent Civil Service Commission has two important roles in relation to the civil service code; it
hears appeals after investigations have already been completed in departments
and it also supports departments in promoting the civil service code. 

Jan Cameron (Civil Service Commissioner)-

If you are a civil servant and you are asked to do something which conflicts with the
values of the code or you believe another civil servant is acting against
the values of the code, you should start by raising this within your department first.

Jason Major (CSC Executive Assistant)-

If you want to raise a concern start by talking to someone in your line
management team or if this is difficult for you talk to your nominated officer, a
list of these can be found in the department's internet they're there to
provide impartial advice and support your need your department to investigate
your concern. First please allow them time to do so.

Jan Cameron (Civil Service Commissioner)-

However if you are dissatisfied with the outcome of your apartment investigation you have the right to appeal the matter to us at the Commission. 

Remember if you wish to appeal to the Commission under the civil service code you must be a civil servant and your concern must have been investigated by your department in the
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